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THIS WEEK’S CALENDAR

Sunday, February 4 – Lord’s Supper
8:30 am  Worship
9:45 am Education Hour
9:45 am Confirmation Class
10:45 am Worship 
1-3:00 pm Light Rest
3:00 pm Meal Planning Group

Monday, February 5 
9:00 am Staff Meeting
10:00 am LWML Cards
MARCH NEWSLETTER DEADLINE

Tuesday, February 6 
6:00 pm A.A.

Wednesday, February 7 
8:00 am Prayer Breakfast

- Baker’s Sq., 98th & Lyn.
6:00 pm A.C.A.
7:00 pm Senior Choir
8:00 pm Contemporary Rehearsal

with

If you would like to place an announcement in the Beacon, please give it to the office 
in writing (note or to office email), by noon Tuesday for the upcoming Sunday.

VISITORS: Check out our website, 

www.berealutheran.org for more

information about Berea.

Copies of the January Eager Berean 

newsletter are also available in the

tract rack in the narthex.

MEMBERS: Pick up your January

Eager Berean from your mail box.

Thursday, February 8 
10:00 am Bible Class
1:00 pm Book Club
7:00 pm Prayer Service

Friday, February 9
9:30 am  RB-MOPS
6-7:00 pm Light Rest Bible Study

- Conference Room
7:00 pm 500 Club – Fireside Rm

Saturday, February 10
11:00 am Valentine Tea – Set up

Sunday, February 11
8:30 am  Worship
9:45 am Education Hour
9:45 am Confirmation Class
10:45 am Worship  V 
12:00 pm Valentine Tea
1-3:00 pm Light Rest
3:00 pm Meal Planning Group

MUSIC
Paul Cordes, Music Director

Kerry Murphy, Choir Director
Penny Voxland, Music Assistant

BUILDING
Colin Harrison, Custodian

YOUR STAFF
Rev. Kevin Tiaden, Pastor

V- On the 2nd and 4th Sundays at 10:45am, 

we offer a contemporary worship service.

CURRENT CONTRIBUTIONS* AND WORSHIP FOR - Jan. 28, 2018 

General Fund $ 3563.00 Thur. 7:00 pm 9

Building Fund $ 80.00 Nursery 0

Endowment Fund $ 443.89 Sunday 8:30 am 64

Memorial Fund $ 0.00 Sunday 10:45 am 53

All Other Funds $ 120.55 WEEK TOTAL 126

*Contributions include online giving

February 4, 2018 Maundy Th

8:30 am 10:45 am Thur  2/8
Greeters - Parking Jeff & Deb Budzisz Jerry & Laurel Gatz

Reader Beth Oebser Pastor Tiaden

Communion Dale & Catherine Zook Lacey Wellens

Worship Assistant Dale Zook Christian Weidner John Hafner

Acolytes Maverick Beaty Tyler Thompson

Ushers - Captain Mike Murphy TBD

         - Assistant Mike Murphy

Projectionist / AV Lynn Henry Kevin Zook

Weekend Custodian Cheryl T./Clara A.

February 11, 2018
8:30 am 10:45 am AshWed  2/14

Greeters - Parking Lil  Weber Bobbie Z./Marlene I.

Reader Cyndie Claussen Christian Weidner

Communion      -      - Lynn Schuster

Worship Assistant Jerry LaMott Lovell Davis    Les L. / Andy S.

Acolytes Wyatt Beaty Jayden Davis 12noon / 7:00pm

Ushers - Captain Mike Murphy TBD

         - Assistant Jake Murphy

Projectionist / AV Paul Hickey Joshua Thompson

Weekend Custodian Chuck Niesen

THIS WEEK'S SERVANTS

NEXT WEEK'S SERVANTS

mailto:info@berealutheran.org
http://www.berealutheran.org/
http://www.berealutheran.org/


LUTHERAN WOMEN’S 

MISSIONARY LEAGUE

****

LWML Card Corner
Feel free to browse our fine 

selection when you get your coat!

Now available:

Valentines
 Both New and Recycled

------

Babies!
For New Infants/Parents/

Grandparents/Great Grandparents
--------

Winter Birthdays
We have a new section of wintery-

looking cards for those who 
celebrate in the winter months; 

check it out!
-------

Also, Remembering Shut-ins: 
Along with our prayers, “Thinking
of You” cards are always welcome.  

*****

Thanks…to all donors, crafters, 

& purchasers for your support! 

All card income goes to support 

LWML mission projects.

GIRL SCOUT COOKIES
It’s Girl Scout Cookie time again! 
Erin Springer and Clara Avenson 
are selling Girl Scout cookies one 
more year. They will be selling 
cookies TODAY so you can stock 
up for your football parties, and 
beyond. The cookies are still 
$4.00/box. 
The sale of cookies gives Girl 
Scouts unique and amazing 
experiences.

VOTER’S REPORTS
If you weren’t able to attend the 
Voter’s Meeting last Sunday, 
copies of the agenda and a few of 
the reports given are available at 
the information rack by the 
Emerson Ave. doors. 

Thank You
Thank you to Paul & Tricia Hickey for providing treats between services last Sunday!

“Every athlete exercises self-control in all things. They do it to 
receive a perishable wreath, but we an imperishable.”

1 Corinthians 9:25

Self control is a fruit of the Spirit – for the desires of the flesh are at war with 
the desires of the Spirit. Having received the new life in Christ by his grace, he 

now calls us to follow him deliberately, with self-control, with intention. 

Count Your Blessings…a Stewardship Minute

This Week’s Birthdays
Hafemann, Janet                   2/5

Huspek, Nicholas           2/6

Zelinsky, Bobbie             2/7

Sonday, Jan                 2/8

Stoutenburg, Carson     2/8

May the Lord bless your special day!

RE-KEY UPDATE
The outside locks were re-keyed this past week. 
Contact the church office to get a new key. All 
inside keys will remain the same.

VALENTINE TEA
The Sunday School would like to invite all of our widows (and widowers) 
to a Valentine Tea next Sunday, February 11th following the second service. 
Please RSVP on the sign up sheet located on the east
bulletin board. Also, please bring a picture of you and
your spouse and place in the envelope by the sign up.
We have a special surprise for you, and will return
the photo on the day of the tea.

MEALS ON WHEELS
Volunteering for Meals on Wheels is a great way to make a huge impact in 
a short amount of time. By delivering these meals you bring nutritious 
food and a friendly visit to seniors and homebound folks in the 
community. We also have a need for people willing to be substitute drivers. 
Might you be willing to lend a hand even just once in a while? That would 
help greatly if we had a few extra people to call on when needed! If you 
might be interested in volunteering, please contact Bobbie Zelinsky at 
612-929-0631.

FOUND
A pair of earrings was found after the service on Jan. 21st. Contact the 
office if these might be yours.

FAMILY MEAL PLANNING GROUP
A new group has formed at Berea whose focus is meal planning for the 
busy family. See Kathleen or HaeKyung for more details.

MUELLER FAMILY MEAL SUPPORT
Michael, Brooke, and Scarlett Mueller recently welcomed Charles Daniel 
to their family. Bringing a new person into the house can be both joyful, 
and busy and stressful. A MealTrain account has been set up to assist in 
supplying meals for the family for a couple of weeks while they adjust and 
settle in. Go to https://www.mealtrain.com/trains/k96gq0 to see how you 
can help.


